
Little Troopers Fun Run Guide 2025



0945 Fun Run Registration opens

1000 Event Village and Activities Open

1105 Race briefing and warm up

1115 Race starts

1130 Prize giving

1300 Event Village Closes

Welcome

Key Timings

Hello lovely runners!

A huge, warm welcome to the Little Troopers
Tidworth Family Fun Run – we’re so thrilled
to have you joining us! 

This event is all about community, spirit and
making memories. Every step you take
makes a difference, and we’re so grateful to
have you on this journey with us.

Inside this Fun Run Guide, you’ll find
everything you need to know about race day
– from timings and logistics to all the amazing
activities we have in store for you.

So grab a cuppa, have a read through, and
start getting excited – because this is more
than just a run, it’s a celebration of strength,
resilience and our brilliant Little Troopers
community.

We’ll be cheering you on every step of the
way – you’ve got this!.

Louise xxx

Louise Fetigan
Little Troopers Founder

Welcome from Little Troopers 



Information for 
Parents

Getting to Tidworth
Tidworth is situated on the A338 trunk road which runs from Burbage in the North
to Salisbury in the south.

From Andover, head west on the A303 and from Amesbury head east on the
A303. From both directions head north up through Shipton Bellinger on the A338. 
From the M4 head south at Junction 15, initially following the A346 to
Marlborough and Burbage, and then onto the A338 to Tidworth.

Car Parking
There is no parking the Oval. However, there is lots of free parking available at
Tidworth Tesco on Station Road, Tidworth SP9 7NR. Please follow the arrows
to the entrance of the Oval on Bulford Road. 

There is also an overflow car park on St Andrews Road, opposite the Garrison
Theatre. These car parks are approximately a 10 minute walk to Race HQ. 



Parking Map



Information for 
Parents 

The Little Troopers Family Fun Run is a 1k run (2.5 laps) around Tidworth Oval race
track. 

Registration
On arrival please report to the Registration tent where you will be able to collect your
race number, which should be attached to your top with safety pins. Please bring
safety pins with you if you can. 

Fun Run Child Safety
For the enjoyment of your children, we will be ensuring the following safety
measures:

All runners will be wearing a visible race number. Adults will be given a wrist
band with the corresponding number to your child’s race number. Should you
become separated from your child at any point, we will use this wrist band to
help confirm your identity. 
We aim to have marshals positioned approximately 50-80 metres apart. 
If you become separated from your child at any point, please report to the
Registration tent where our marshals will be able to help you. 



Race Day Information

Free  balloon
modelling and
face painting 

 Burgers,  
coffee, and 

ice cream van 

Circus skills
and Bug Man



Prizes and
 Fundraising

Prize Giving

A prize giving ceremony will take place after the event has finished. We anticipate
that this will be approximately 1130.

Collect your medal and goody bag at the finish line. 

There will be spot prizes for fundraising superstars! 

Fundraising 

If you would like to raise some extra pennies for Little Troopers by getting sponsored
to run the Fun Run, then please register your Give As You Live fundraising page here:
https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/campaign/tidworth-10km-and-family-fun-run

Little Troopers supports ALL children with one or both parents serving in our British
Armed Forces, both regular and reserve. We are a small charity with a big heart and
all money raised really does make a huge different to our work, helping us to ensure
that military children feel recognised, included and celebrated. Through our resources,
programmes, events and initiatives, Little Troopers supports thousands of military
children each year. Fundraising enquiries can be emailed to amy@littletroopers.net

mailto:amy@littletroopers.net


Special Thanks

We are very grateful to the many people who have helped us with the planning of this
event. A huge thank you to Tesco for allowing us to use their car park, Aspire Defence
Services Limited, Ministry of Defence Infrastructure Organisation, Tidworth Garrison
and Tidworth Town Council for their support, as well as all our amazing marshals and
volunteers. 



SEE YOU THERE


